
Moreau Conservation Advisory Council 
Minutes of the June 6, 2010 meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Mary Meade at 6:45pm.  Also present were MCAC members Reed Antis, Ramona Bearor, and 
Gina LeClair, Town Council Liaison. 
 
Gina LeClair informed the MCAC that Andy Labruzzo, Coastal Resources Specialist for the Department of State, is preparing a revised 
contract on the Hudson River Park project.   
 
Mary Meade brought up Moreau Fun Days and we discussed the possibility of having a table/booth at that event.  MCAC members 
present thought it would be a good venue for letting the community know our committee is an active one.  We could use our “Dirty 
Dozen” invasive species plant list as a handout, offer our recommended planting list to interested citizens, and showcase photos of the 
future Hudson River Park site.   
 
Discussion followed on planting a native species showcase garden on the west entrance to Town Hall.  If you are interested in helping 
with this project, please contact Chair Mary Meade right away. 
 
We also discussed and recommended locations for the “Reflections of Moreau” photography and painting classes to visit.  These 
workshops are funded by the New York State Council on the Arts grant. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for July 14, 2010, at 6:30pm, at Moreau Town Hall. 
 
Chair Mary Meade adjourned the meeting at 7:30pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ramona Bearor, Recording Secretary 
Moreau Conservation Advisory Council 


